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2007/08 Membership and Cart Shed Lease Contracts- These were due back on Jan. 
31st!  We must have a signed contract or you will not be able to vote on any issues at the April Membership 
meeting.  Fill out all information requested or they may be returned for missing information.  Contact Kevin 
Hemann if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
HCC Ladies Evening League- Golf season is quickly approaching and it’s time to put your 
team together.  For those that have not participated in the HCC Ladies Wednesday Night League before, 
the purpose of this league is to encourage women to have fun and offers a great social opportunity for 
women to play golf on a regular basis.  League play is a three-person scramble.  Last year the league 
grew to nearly 90 women participating as members of a team or as a sub. 
As voted on during last year’s banquet there will be no meeting to kick off the season. The Ladies Evening 
League will begin on May 2, 2007.  Based on items discussed and voted on at last year’s banquet the 
following were decided:  1) Individual one time fee of $25 for each team member will remain the same.  2) 
Subs will continue to pay the $10 one-time fee in order to play in the league.  3) Subs must sign up and be 
on the sub list and have paid the fee before playing. Once you are on a team, you may not sub for another 
team.  4) League play will not end one week sooner due to it getting dark earlier in the evening.  Look for 
further information next month along with registration information.  If you have any questions, contact Barb 
Elms (654-1760) or Bobbi Etherton (654-9350). 
 

Men’s League Meeting- The kickoff meeting will be on Thursday, March 15th at 7pm.  Deadline 
for registration is March 31st.  Forms are available in the clubhouse.  The cost of league, $144 must 
accompany your registration form.  Contact Mike Riffel for detail. 
 

Spring Membership Meeting- is scheduled for Wednesday, April 4th.  Make plans to attend to 
vote on the 2007/2008 budget and other items of interest. 
 

March Social- Donna Howard, Social Chairperson is planning a social night for an evening in March.  
Watch for details in the newsletter, email, and the bulletin boards at the club. 
 

#7 Green- the greens committee is working on the new layout, and would like you thoughts and input.  
Please email your opinions, suggestions or comments to redtruckwine@gmail.com.  Here’s your chance to 
have your thoughts duly noted. 
 

Info Wanted- the Club Championship plagues are being updated, and unfortunately the information 
for years 2004 & 2005 is not available.  If you know of anyone who was a class champion during those 2 
years, please contact Kevin Hemann. 
 

Clubhouse Hours- Monday, Tuesday, & Wednesday- Closed all day.  Thursday/Friday- Bar Open 
10am-7pm, Kitchen 10:30am-2pm & 5pm-7pm.  Saturday/Sunday- Bar Open 10am-7pm, Kitchen 
10:30am-2pm & 5pm-7pm.  Additionally, the clubhouse will be open during special events such as Optimist 
and BPW meetings on Monday evenings.  Hours are subject to change depending on business 
conditions.  Call to verify the clubhouse is open during the winter hours. 
 
The board welcomes your comments and concerns.  We are here to do what is in the best interest for all club members.  If you have a concern, contact a board 
member or write and sign a note to the board with your concerns.  Your concern will be discussed at the next board meeting.  Better yet, we invite you to come 
to the board meetings.  All members are welcome.  The board meetings are held the third Wednesday of the month at the clubhouse starting at 7:00 pm. 
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